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St. Helena’s Church of England Primary School 
“It is our responsibility to learn and achieve our dreams as a family” 

Upcoming dates 

Monday 12th May-Thursday 15th 
May – Year 5 Bikeability 

Friday 23rd May – End of Term 5  

Monday 2nd June – School Reopen 
(Start of Term 6)  

Wednesday 4th June – September 
Reception intake, 1st taster 
afternoon  

Thursday 5th June – Y5&Y6 
Terrible Tudors at Grimsby 
Auditorium  

Wednesday 11th June – September 
Reception intake, 2nd taster 
afternoon  

Thursday 26th June– New 
reception intake– Parents’ meeting 
5pm  

Friday 27th June – Sports Day, KS1 
in the morning, KS2 in the afternoon.   

Thursday 3rd July– Whole school 
transition afternoon, spending time 
with their new teacher for 
September.  

Monday 7th July– Bishop of Lincoln 
(Stephen Conway) visiting the school 
and a church service at 2.30pm– all 
welcome to attend the service.  

Saturday 12th July– Summer Fayre    

Friday 18th July– Reports  

Tuesday 22nd July– End of the 
school year.  

8th–10th October – PGL 
Residential (Y5 & Y6) 

This week, the whole school came together to mark 80 years since 
VE Day through a series of reflective and informative assemblies. 
Children learned about the significance of Victory in Europe Day, the 
end of World War II in Europe, and the importance of remembering 
those who served and sacrificed for peace. Across the school, 
children showed great respect and maturity as they reflected on the 
impact the war had on people’s lives both then and now. 

At 12 o’clock on Thursday, the entire school paused for a two-
minute silence, joining others across the country in honouring this 
historic anniversary. It was a powerful moment of unity, with all 
children from Nursery to Year 6 showing great reverence and 
understanding. 

Next week promises to be a buzz of activity here at St Helena’s. 
Year 5 will be taking part in Bikeability, gaining essential road safety 
skills and confidence on two wheels. Meanwhile, Year 6 will be 
tackling their SATs, and we are incredibly proud of the hard work 
and positive attitudes they have shown in the lead-up to these 
assessments. 

Finally, a huge thank you to all the families who have supported and 
spoken so positively about our fantastic Nursery provision. We still 
have three places remaining for September, so please do continue 
to spread the word with friends, neighbours, and anyone looking for 
a nurturing and vibrant start to school life for their child. 

Thank you for your continued support! 

Ed Anderson 

Headteacher 

Our School Vision 

 

Opening minds, widening horizons, developing a better world. 

 

We seek to reveal and develop the talents of everyone, so that we 
may flourish and become the valued and valuable person God 
intended us to be. We work towards every member of our school 
community being happy, confident, committed learners, reaching 
their full academic potential. We strive to open minds, widen 
horizons and develop a better world. We do this by providing a 
foundation of strong moral and social values, ensuring all can play 
an active, responsible role within the community. 

 

“I have come that they may have life, and have it to the full.” 

John 10:10 
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Sun Cream and Sun Hats Reminder 

Now that the weather is finally improving, please ensure that children come 

to school with sun cream and a sun hat. 

Children will need to apply their own sun cream, so please choose a 

product they can manage independently. 

Thank you for helping us keep everyone safe in the sun! 

Sports Day – Save the Date! 

Friday 27th June 

KS1 – Morning 

KS2 – Afternoon 

We look forward to a fantastic day of fun and teamwork! 

•Week beginning 12th May – Year 6 SATs 

•Friday 23rd May – Year 6 Church School Festival 

•Thursday 5th June – Year 6 Terrible Tudors trip (with Year 5) 
•Thursday 5th June – Year 6 Transition Meeting with JSTC 

•Tuesday 1st & Wednesday 2nd July – Year 6 Transition Days at King Edward, 
Spilsby 

•Thursday 3rd July – Year 6 Induction Day at JSTC and QEGS 
•Friday 4th July – Year 6 Induction Day at JSTC 

•Wednesday 9th July – Year 6 Induction Day at Skegness Grammar School 
•Friday 18th July – Year 6 Night at the Mirage, Mablethorpe 
•Monday 21st July– Year 6 speech evening 6pm start 

•Tuesday 22nd July, 2:30pm – Year 6 Leavers’ Assembly 

Important Reminder: No Nuts in School  

We have a new child in school with a severe nut allergy, so we kindly ask 

that no nuts or nut-containing products are brought into school. This 

includes items like peanut butter, Nutella, cereal bars with nuts, and certain 

snack foods. 

Thank you for your support in keeping our school a safe environment for 
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